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The first draft of a manuscript entitled, "Wilderness Questions" 
was completed. This was the primary purpose of the stay at the Station 
which offered an excellent place for contemplation and study. A number 
of pictures of plants and animals in the area were taken. The seminar 
I presented gave me some excellent feedback from the people at the 
Station. This was a very material contribution to my manuscript. 

Also, I investigated the possibility of developing a project 
could be conducted at the Station in physiological ecology with a grad­
uate student who is interested in doing research in this particular field. 
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